
Big News! Changes are Coming! 

In-person shopping returns to the 

Food Shelf 

 

ALL SHOPPERS MUST: 

• SIGN-UP online for a time to shop. (https://www.shelburnefoodshelf.org/ - 

sign-up beginning Wed., Nov. 4th) 

 

• Arrive ON TIME. Only one shopper per family, please. 

 

• Enter Shelburne Town Offices at the ball field entrance (west) ONLY. 

 

• WEAR A MASK THAT COVERS THE MOUTH AND NOSE. NO 

EXCEPTIONS.  

 

ALSO, 

• COVID-19 health questions and temperature will be taken at check-in. 

If you feel sick, please stay home.  

Call 802-622-3313 ext. 3 to discuss options. 

 

• Shopping carts will be provided for use at the Food Shelf.  

 

• Bring your own bags. 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU! 

Shelburne Town Offices 

5420 Shelburne Road 

Questions? Call 802-622-3313 ext. 3 

No deliveries after October 29th 


